
 

 

 

----- Original Message ----- 

From: Woolley, Barry <barry.woolley@fleet-support.co.uk> 

To: Derek Foster <derek.foster@gdpmod.co.uk> 

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2004 1:27 PM 

Subject: Regele Ferdinand T22 FOS & Rigging Warrant Supply 

 

 

Derek, 

 

As you know Regele Ferdinand was commissioned last Thursday. It was a proud 

moment for all of us at FSL and BAE SYSTEMS to see the ship at its best. 

 

I write to thank you and your team at GDP for your continued support and 

commitment to making this project a success. 

The secondment of your Project Manager Connie to our team at Portsmouth was a 

superb idea and was key to our ability to deliver the ship on time. It also assisted the 

hand over and acceptance due to the working relationships built between Connie 

yourself and the Romanian team. 

 

The proactive service provided by GDP has been superb, so please pass on my 

thanks and appreciation and we look forward to working with you to deliver 

ship two and potentially T23s.  

 

Regards 

 

Barry Woolley 

FSL Project Manager 

02392 7 28580 

07740045215 
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